
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the December 2, 2021 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:   Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown and Mike Vallone 
                    Guests:   Ron & Geri Urbaniak 
                                     
The minutes of the August 5, 2021  & October 7th , 2021  meetings were reviewed 
by the members.  Motion by Bernice Brown, seconded by Mike Vallone to accept 
the minutes as read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted.   
There was not a quorum for the September & November 2021 meetings. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report:   Food bank has an abundance of food.  Continue to 
give out checks for rent and utility bills. The Christmas Cheer Foundation will 
have several sites with meals that can be picked for the holiday. 
 
American Legion Report:   The Legion participated in the Veteran’s Day 
Remembrance in Franklin Park.  December 5th we had the Christmas party for 
the children.  On December 11th the Legion will hold a Christmas and 80th 
Anniversary of Pearl Harbor Rembrance Dinner. The cost is $10.  January 20th  
the 2022 Annual Stand Down will be hosted. A hot meal will be served. Blanket , 
clothing, food and toiletries will be distributed.  VA Benefit Counseling and 
Housing Assistance will be available. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:  No report 
 
Lisa reminded the members that the Blood Drive is on December 3rd.  Also the 
Christmas Parade will be held on December 4th.  She also talked about high 
school students having to do community service hours as part of graduation 
requirements. 
 
When the business was taken care of we enjoyed a Christmas Party!!!! 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


